

NATIONAL GUARD ASSOCIATION OF CONNECTICUT NATIONAL GUARD ARMORY, 360 BROAD STREET HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06105



November 15, 2023

MEMORANDUM FOR All Members of The National Guard Association of Connecticut

Subject: Notification of Vote- Amendments to the Association Constitution and Bylaws

- 1. In accordance with the Constitution of the National Guard Association of Connecticut, the Membership is hereby informed that Amendments to the Association's Constitution will be considered and voted on at the Annual Meeting of the Association on March 23, 2023 at the Mohegan Sun Casino.
- 2. Amendments to the Constitution must be submitted no later than 60 days prior to the scheduled vote to be considered. Members are encouraged to submit proposed changes to the Constitution to the Association Secretary, Camryn Rawlings, via e-mail at camrynrawlings13@gmail.com. Implementing changes to the bylaws must be submitted with proposed amendments to the Constitution.
- 3. Amendments to the Constitution require a majority vote of the members present for adoption. Changes to the bylaws that are consistent with approved changes to the Constitution will be considered approved.
- 4. Changes to the bylaws (independent of a change to the Constitution) will be presented to the membership for debate at the Annual Meeting. The Executive Council will vote on bylaw changes not approved as part of a change to the Constitution at the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Executive Council. Changes to the Bylaws require a 2/3 vote of the Executive Council for adoption.
- 5. Proposed amendments will be submitted in the format attached to this notice.
- 6. A copy of the current Constitution and Bylaws is attached.

7. I can be reached at ngactpresident@gmail.com if you have any questions or require additional information.

Encl.
NGACT Constitution
NGACT Bylaws
Amendment Format

Robert Burgess President

CF:

NGACT Executive Director